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Beaubassin-est offers a $1,000 scholarship 

 

Students from Beaubassin-est have until April 30th at 4 pm to submit a scholarship application. 

The draw for the $ 1,000 scholarship will be made during a council meeting. Any person that 

meets the following criteria may apply for the scholarship by completing the necessary form and 

bringing it to the municipality. Applicants must: 

- be permanent residents of the municipality; 

- have obtained a high school diploma or be on the list of graduates for the current year; 

- continue training in first year of an undergraduate program in a post-secondary 

institution and not have pursued post-secondary education before; and 

- be 25 years old or less. 

  

The winner will receive the scholarship in January 2021 after presenting a document from the 

postsecondary institution certifying enrollment in a program of study that meets the criteria and 

his readmission for the second term of the school year. If the training is completed before the 

month of January 2021, a document certifying that the student has met the requirements of the 

training program will be required before receiving the scholarship. The scholarship application 

form is available on the beaubassinest.ca website under the "Citizens / Community Life" tab. For 

more information, call 532-0730. 
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For more information: 

Carole Friolet-Landry 

Community Services Officer (Communication) 

Email: carole.landry@beaubassinest.ca 

Web Site: www.beaubassinest.ca 

Facebook : @Beaubassinest 


